Trade union May Day greeting model motion:
Support The Socialist on May Day 2009
International Workers’ Day, 1 May, has since the late nineteenth century been a day to celebrate solidarity between workers, the unemployed, young people and all those who oppose the suffering of the majority from exploitation and poverty.

The Socialist prints May Day greetings every year to show the range of people who are actively campaigning against attacks on jobs, working conditions, pay, pensions, and for affordable housing and decent public services, as well as many other issues. 

The Socialist appeals to trade union branches for support on May Day 2009. Greetings will help The Socialist, which relies on its readers and supporters for funding, to continue reporting the viewpoint of people in struggle.
This branch resolves to:

1. Support The Socialist paper on International Workers Day 2009 with a May Day greeting to the value of £……

2. For the greeting to be written and paid for by Friday 10 April to ensure it is published in the 1 May 2009 issue of the paper (more details shown on the Celebrate May Day appeal sheets).
